
 

 

 
 

 

Celebrating Universal Access to Information 

Day 

28 September 2017 

09:30- 13:30 

Sunny Side Park Hotel, Park Town, Johannesburg 
 

You are cordially invited to celebrate Universal Access to Information Day with the 

South African Human Rights Commission, Information Regulator and Open 

Democracy Advice Centre.  This event aims to: 

 

 Achieve a better understanding of mandatory compliance 

obligations in terms of PAIA;  

 Understand the importance and benefits of proactive disclosure by 

both public and private bodies to the public-at-large; 



 

 Establish a multi-stakeholder network for assistance and 

benchmarking of best practices to improve implementation in the 

public and private sector; and 

 Learn how public and private institutions can integrate access to 

information and the regulation of personal information in their 

operational planning. 

 

If you are interested in attending the event (or require more information) then 

please RSVP no later than 21st September to Tatenda Muranda,  

Tmuranda@sahrc.org.za. 

 

For Civil Society participants outside of Johannesburg, limited funding support may 

be available for travel.  
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